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Appendix 18 — Email to John Rebar asking for a phone call to discuss the surface water discharge permits
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b"i’ Gmaii Donald Burdick-

Surface Water Discharge Permits
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Donald Burdick | A ———. Wed, Aug 11, 2021 at 3:03 PM
To: john.rebar@delaware.gov

Mr. Rebar,

i was told you are responsible for surface water discharge permits for the state of Delaware. | have guestions regarding
some permits in Sussex County.

Please call me at (NSNS That is my cell number, but | am a full-ime resident of Millsboro,

Thank you,

Don Burdick
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